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NOTICE OF 

RESCHEDULED 

HEARING 
 

On February 8, 2023, at 9:00 a.m., a Hearing Examiner for the Maine Labor Relations Board 

will conduct a hearing involving the Fraternal Order of Police (FOP), the Androscoggin County 

Employees Association (ACEA), and Androscoggin County.  The purpose of the hearing is to 

determine whether the following Androscoggin County Sheriff employees should be severed 

from a bargaining unit currently represented by ACEA and be permitted to vote for 

representation by FOP for the purposes of collective bargaining: 

 

Sergeants, Corporals, Detectives, Patrol Officers, School Resource Officer 

 

Additionally, the hearing will address, in the event that severance is granted, whether the above 

group of employees represents an appropriate bargaining unit, or should supervisors be in a 

separate bargaining unit from their subordinates. 

 

The hearing will be open to the public and will be conducted at the following location: 

 

Maine Labor Relations Board 

19 Elkins Lane, Second Floor 

Augusta Maine 
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